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Don’t forget to visit our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.xibetapi.weebly.com" �www.xibetapi.weebly.com�. If you have suggestions or corrections, please send them to � HYPERLINK "mailto:collins.sherrie@gmail.com" �collins.sherrie@gmail.com�.   














Oct. 29 – Fall Field Trip


	    Abingdon, VA


Nov. 14 – Beta Pi Meeting 


     Paulette Elem. 4:00


Dec. 1 – Deadline to submit workshop


   proposal


Dec. 15 – Yearbooks due


Dec. 31 – Apply for Liz Whorley Bradley Personal Growth/Vision Foundation project


Visit Beta Pi: � HYPERLINK "http://www.xibetapi.weebly.com" �www.xibetapi.weebly.com� 


Xi State: � HYPERLINK "http://www.xistate.org" �www.xistate.org�


And : � HYPERLINK "http://www.deltakappagamma.net" �www.deltakappagamma.net� 

















Letter from Donna





Important Dates





Julia Gibbs, Lisa Morrow,


Kerrie Scruggs, and Leslie Middleton
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Our October meeting will be held at the new Paulette Elementary School at 4:00. Our Xi State President, Dr. Kathie Harned, will be our special guest. We will get to tour the new school. Please make plans to come to the meeting, get to talk to the state president, and see the new facility. 


Hope to see you all there!








Enhancing Our Vision            Designing Our Future  





The Delta Kappa Gamma Society International promotes key women educators.
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Birthdays





For our Fall Field Trip, we will be travelling to Abingdon, Virginia. Donna West has access to a van, so we can ride together. We will meet at Donna’s house at 9:00 Saturday morning.


If we can get at least six people to go, we get a group rate for “A Bloody Good Time,” which will include the theater ticket and a dessert for $30. The play is Dracula Bites, and it will begin at 2:00.


Anyone who would like to go needs to bring $30 (cash or check) to Pat Phillips in the library. We will order the tickets by Thursday of this week.


Also, while we are in Abingdon, we will walk around the downtown and look at the fall decorations. They have a Sleepy Hollow Lane that is decorated for Halloween.


Lunch will be at a Victorian house that has been turned into a restaurant. Pat thinks it will be decorated also.


If you purchased a DKG sweatshirt, this will be a great time to wear it! 

















Beta Pi Website


















































Membership





Xi State Fall Committee Meetings








Pat Baker 9/7


Peggy DeBusk 9/10


Evaline Jessee 9/17











November Hostesses














Xi State - Tennessee








































































































































































































































































































Hello Ladies!


	Can you believe that it is already past fall break and almost Halloween? It seems like we just started school yesterday. With the crisp, fall air and beautiful colors on the trees, it is a wonderful time of the year for us to take a day for ourselves and have a field trip. If you went on the last fall trip to Carnton Plantation, you know how much fun we crazy women can have. Please try to go with us to Abingdon if you can. We are making plans now for our Christmas outing as well. Just let me know if you would like to attend: Dec. 16th – dinner and the KSO Christmas concert.  We will do an ornament exchange this year. 


I hope to see everyone at the November meeting and don’t forget our state president will be there. Our September membership drive didn’t go as well as we had hoped, but we can still be on the alert for potential members. Also, if you haven’t sent in your dues, we need them this week!





See you soon,


Donna C








Believe
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Beta Pi November Meeting








Correction: I left out Lisa Booker’s name in the last newsletter. She painted the item that we displayed with Kim and Lana’s knitting. Sorry, Lisa!





Beta Pi Newsletter








Due to illness and economic reasons, we are losing some of our members. This is always disheartening. Please make an effort to let each other know how much we appreciate being in this organization together. So many teachers are experiencing hard times and low morale right now. Let’s lift each other up whenever possible. On that note, if you would like to send Lisa Booker a card to lift her spirits a little, her address is:


419 Tater Valley Road


Luttrell, TN 37779.


I know she would appreciate hearing from her sisters!





Union County





October 2011


Volume 6, Issue 3








Fall Field Trip














Haley Soeder 12/30
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Donna Campbell and Sherrie Collins attended the Xi State Fall Committee Meetings in Nashville. Donna found out about her job as our new Area II Director. She will be writing a blog about her director duties. You can follow her at � HYPERLINK "http://areadirectors.wordpress.com" �http://areadirectors.wordpress.com� (there is also a link on our website). Also, changes have been made to the Chapter Excellence Awards criteria that may help our small chapter reach silver or even gold this year! There are many exciting things happening in Xi State and DKG. Be on the lookout for ways you can be involved! 





























